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12-10-22 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Parking 
Please can we ask that all cars are parked safely during drop off and pick up times at the start and end of 
the school day.  
We are aware that there are a lot of cars and there is not a huge amount of space but some areas need 
to be avoided for safety reasons. These are the area around the school gates, access to the lane next to 
school and the junction at Curlew Close. Parking in these areas leads to views being obstructed and 
increases the chance of an accident.  
 
To help us stay safe please avoid parking at the junction at Curlew Close, the area around the entrance 
to school and the lane that runs alongside it. Park above and below these areas. 
 
Thank you so much in advance for your help in keeping our children and everyone in our community 
safe.  
 
Library Bus 
The library bus will visit school next Tuesday (18th), so please hunt under the bed and down the side of 
the sofa for hiding and lost library books. We have to return them in order to take new ones out!  
 
Online Safety Meeting 
Our safety meeting is next Wednesday (19th) at 4.15pm. Everyone is invited into school for a tour (led by 
your child) of the school. Tea and coffee will be served in the school hall. Children will be able to go to 
the Garden Room whilst the meeting takes place. Looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
Belongings 
Apart from sharing time on Monday, for children in Year Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2, please can 
we ask that children don’t bring personal belongings and toys to school. It is so easy for things to get lost 
or broken and just tends to bring problems.  
 
Nasal Flu Immunisation 
If you haven’t yet handed your form in but would like your child to be immunised, please call this 
number to arrange it ~ 01900 705045. They will still be able to be immunised here at school but the 
deadline for forms to be handed in has passed. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Armathwaite School 
ARMATHWAITE 
Cumbria 
CA4 9PW 
 
016974 72296 
head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Helen Hepworth 


